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Angela Villegas: 

Rate Payer Protest: 

6-25-2025 

This rate increase is out of sync with the cost of living and incomes in our neighborhood. 
Large numbers are on fixed incomes and will have trouble adapting to consistently 
increasing sewer bills. The average sewer bill in San Marcos/Maxwell is $50 a month. 
Why is Aqua charging us twice this for similar if not worse service? If the rate increases 
are going to be requested yearly as seems to be the case, they should seek a much 
lesser increase to avoid driving people out of the community or risking shutoffs to 
elderly people within the community. This company seems incredibly dishonest and only 
concerned with profit motivations instead of providing services at a fair rate. 

At this time, I plead with the PUC of Texas to put a stop to these increases and if 
possible force the sale of Aqua's Sewer infrastructure to a local company. They have 
proven through their lack of groundwater conservation, lack of maintenance on 
infrastructure that was directed by the commission, frivolous lawsuits, and hiking rates 
on vulnerable ratepayers unnecessarily that they do not have the interests of Texans in 
mind. 

Respectfully. 

Angela Villegas. 


